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MISA CHESS TOURNAMENT
Our MISA Chess team recently competed in the MISA Chess Tournament , where the
senior team finished as runners-up.

A special congratulations to Phoenix B, Stephen L, Lucian D, and Lucas G, who earned their well-
deserved medals for their outstanding efforts.

Well done to all who competed, and congratulations again to our senior team on their fantastic
achievement!
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